EUREKA TOWNSHIP

DAKOTA COUNTY
STATE OF MINNESOTA

PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING OF FEBRUARY 5,2019

The Eureka Township Planning Commission meeting on February 5, 2019 was cancelled by
Chair Ralph Fredlund due to inclement weather.

Respectfully submitted,

1 ant Salun

Ranee Solis, Clerk

Minutes Officially Approved on: 5/g//7
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